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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

THRU: John D. Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director Jf\-

FROM: Stephanie Presley, SBCFSA 
.S? 

DATE: July 7, 2020 

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for RFP20-013 Flood Hazard Analyses Seward 
Mapped Flood Data Area 

On May 12, 2020, the Kenai Peninsula Borough's Seward Bear Creek Flood Service Area formally 
solicited proposals for RFP20-013 Flood Hazard Analyses Seward Mapped Flood Data Area. The 
request for proposals was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion and the Anchorage Daily News on 
May 12, 2020. 

The project consists of analyzing, processing and delivering to the KPB/ Seward-:Bear Creek Flood 
Service Area updated flood hazard mapping in three. areas of interest covering approximately 
1,160 acres within the Seward Mapped Flood Data Area. Analyses will include new and updated 
modeling of existing and future conditions on alluvial fans, flow paths behind erodible gravel 
embankments, and flood depth grids. 

On the due date of June 4, 2020, one (1) proposal was received and reviewed by a review 
committee as follows: 

FIRMS 
AWR Engineering, LLC 

TOTAL SCORE 
358 

Funding of this contract will be charged to account number 271.21212.15090.43011. 

l(,.o vi. ir Pit rc,, 
Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

7/7/2020 

Date 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFIED 

Acct. No. 271.21212.15090.43011 

Amount $87.255.00 

By: 'PP bf\­
NOTES: n/a 

Datl /7 /2020 


